
 

Glenn Highway: Arctic Avenue to Palmer Fishhook Road Project 
Mat-Su Transportation Fair Public Outreach Report  

On Thursday, January 30, 2025, from 3 – 7 p.m. members of the Glenn Highway: Arctic Avenue to 
Palmer Fishhook Road Safety & Capacity Improvements project attended the Mat-Su 
Transportation Fair as a vendor to spread awareness of the project and share about project status. 
Over 70 people stopped by the booth to chat with the project team and learn more, and 12 
individuals elected to sign in and be added to our mailing list. A total of 6 project staff hosted the 
booth at alternating times. Topics discussed included: 

• Concerns about drainage at Glenn Avenue (there is seasonal flooding and little storage); 
• A strong desire for a separated bike path from multiple visitors; 
• Expressed safety concerns over pedestrian safety especially in regard to walking on the 

highway shoulders;  
• Concerns over steep grades on Bailey Hill; 
• Visibility and safety concerns when merging onto the highway from Marsh Road and 

Scott Road; 
• A wish to not include a roundabout at Palmer-Fishhook;  
• Safety concerns regarding Southbound Highway traffic attempting to make left turns 

onto Eagle Avenue and other side streets to access the school; and 
• Safety concerns for people and trucks pulling out from Marsh road. 

 

The following materials were available at the booth: 

1. Welcome Pop-Up Banner 
2. One-Page Welcome Handout 
3. 3 Posters on easels (Contact Us, Project Timeline, Survey Summary) 
4. Survey Summary Handout 
5. Project Fact Sheet 
6. Project Frequently Asked Questions 
7. Comment Forms 
8. Voluntary Sign-in Sheet 
9. Candy! 
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